Public Notice

The Gallatin County Clerk’s office has purchased new election equipment to be used in the March 19,
2024 Primary Election. The equipment is Election System and Software’s DS200 and ExpressVote
machines. Results for the election will be retrieved in the same manner as previously used.
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